
 

St Andrews Primary, Clifton Campville & 
Mary Howard Primary, Edingale 

A Fantastic Year at St Andrews and Mary Howard Primary Schools  

As we reach the end of this academic year, I am filled with pride and gratitude as we reflect on a truly spectacular 
year for our schools. There is so much to celebrate! 

This year has been marked by significant achievements, including two 
successful SIAMS inspections and two OFSTED inspections, both of which 
reaffirmed our commitment to excellence in education. We are also thrilled 
to announce that we have received the prestigious Gold Sports Award, a 
testament to our dedication to promoting physical activity and well-being 
among our children. 

Our children have experienced a year rich in quality learning and a variety of 
enrichment activities. Our Parent-Teacher Associations, SASA and FOMH, 
have worked tirelessly, raising an overwhelming amount of money that will 
be directed towards enhancing our outdoor areas and funding additional 
enrichment activities. 

Throughout the Summer Term, we have enjoyed numerous successful events, 
including: 

● Sports Days: Celebrating teamwork and athleticism. 
● Summer Fairs: Bringing our community together for fun and 

fundraising. 
● Colour Run: Encouraging participation and enjoyment in a vibrant 

and lively setting. 
● Tamworth Arts Festival: Showcasing our children's creativity and 

talent. 
● Spelling Bee Champions: We 

came first and second in the MAT Spelling Bee. Demonstrating our 
understanding of spelling rules and patterns. 

● Ballet Day: Introducing our children to the beauty of dance. 
● Year 5/6 Residential Trip to 

Laches Wood: Providing unforgettable 
experiences and fostering independence. 

As we say goodbye to our Year 6 students, we are confident they will continue 
to grow and flourish in the Mease style, carrying forward the values and lessons 
they have learned. We look forward to welcoming our new children in 
September, ready to embark on their own journeys of growth and discovery. 

Thank you to everyone in our school community for making this year a 
memorable one. Here’s to another year of growth and flourishing! 

Warm regards, 

Rachel Mills 

Executive Head, Mary Howard Primary and St. Andrews School 

 
https://maryhoward.staffs.sch.uk/             and            https://st-andrews-cliftoncampville.staffs.sch.uk/ 
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